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21/03/2019 

 

Dear Parents 

 

RGSPA Spring Fair - Saturday 27th April 2-5pm 

 

This year’s Spring Fair will celebrate the wealth of co-curricular activities available at RGS with Friends of Cricket, 

Rowing, Hockey, Fives, Music & Drama all taking part and running activities for people to try or putting on 

performances. There will also be the traditional tombola, cake stall, bar and raffle, and a variety of side stalls run 

by the World Challenge boys raising money for their upcoming trips.  We also hope to have two other attractions 

at the fair, but we need your help. Could your business or employer sponsor one of the following: 

 

1. A Giant Scalextric track -  we would like to have a giant, 8 lane Scalextric track at the event.   People would pay 

to take part in a 7-minute race. We used a similar track several years ago; it generated a lot of interest and was 

sold out for the duration of the event. The cost to hire it is £450.  

 

2. A World Record Attempt - we would like to attempt to set the world record for the most people playing Heads 

or Tails simultaneously at the Fair. If the attempt is successful, the School & the name of the sponsor would be 

shown on the Guinness Book of Records’ database and the company would receive a certificate to show they are 

a World Record holder. The cost to register the attempt is £500.  

 

If your business were to sponsor the cost of either of the above, we would be happy to include your company 

details in the Programme and hand out promotional material for your business on the day to the participants and 

spectators. 

 

Other ways you can help: 

 

1. Would you like to advertise in the Programme? Please see the rate card & details attached. 

2. Could you donate a raffle prize? 

3. Could you donate something for the tombola? You can drop your donations in to Resources or bring them along 

to any of the following events where we will have a collection box: Weds 27th to Sat 30th March - West Side Story 

performances, Weds 3rd April - Y10 Parents' evening. 

4. Could you bake (or buy) a cake for the cake stall? 

5. We will also need people to help the stalls at the event. 

 

Please get in touch with us at RGSPA@hotmail.co.uk if you can help with any of the above or if you would like any 

additional information. 

 

With many thanks 

RGSPA 

 

mailto:RGSPA@hotmail.co.uk

